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Space Capital Statement

President’s Message
Greetings powerful women of AFWA!

Congratulations to our scholarship winners. Brenda
Hernandez, Sarah Smith, Kadeidra Bowie and LeAnne
Goode. All applicants submitted worthy credentials and
glowing recommendations which made it hard for the
committee to choose our winners. We hope to see all
four of these bright young ladies become student
members and eventually active members of our chapter.

This year is winding down fast as we are quickly
approaching our fiscal year end. We only have two more
meetings left before we begin a new year.

Please join us this month at the Women’s Business Center of North Alabama on
Sparkman Drive, Tuesday, May 17 th for a luncheon with Dr. Charles Hickman
from the Business department of the University of Alabama Huntsville.
Registration will begin at 11:15 a.m. and the meeting will conclude on or before
1p.m.

Opportunities are still available if you are interested in serving on the chapter’s
board or becoming a committee member. Please see a list of contacts included
in this newsletter.

Please remember to check our chapter website, huntsvilleafwa.org, for chapter
events and membership news. A link to our chapter store is also located on our
chapter website. Thank you for being a member of our team, the Huntsville
Chapter of AFWA. Remember, our chapter is only as strong as you, our
membership, makes it.

Becky

Our Mission
To enable women in all accounting and related fields to achieve their full personal, professional,
and economic potential and to contribute to the future development of their profession.




Accounting & Financial Women’s Alliance

May Chapter Meeting
When: Tuesday, May 17, 2016

Where: Women’s Business Center of North Alabama
515 Sparkman Drive, Huntsville, AL 35816

Program: Independent Contractor/Employee Update
Field of study - Personnel/HR
11:15 am—Check-in, lunch, and networking
12:00 pm—Program

Speaker: Charles Hickman, JD, LLM-Taxation

Objective:  Presentation to discuss recent updates regarding independent
contractors and other employment issues

Cost: $20 - Members, spouses, and first time visitors
$25 - Non-members (after first visit)
$10 - Program only (no meal)
$10 - Full time students

Reservations/cancellations for lunch must be made no later than noon on Friday, May 13,
2016. Reply to your Evite invitation or contact Florence Royer at 256.830.0377 or
royerfe@juno.com. The treasurer will bill for reservations made but not honored.

This program will be a group live seminar qualifying for 1 hour of CPE, basic level. No
prerequisites.

CPE Credits: In accordance with the standards of the National Registry of CPE Sponsors, CPE
credits have been based on a 50-minute hour. AFWA is registered with the National Association
of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education of the
National Registry of CPE Sponsors. AFWA’s National Registry Sponsor Number is 105423. State
boards of accountancy have final authority on the acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit.
Complaints regarding registered sponsors may be addressed to the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors, 150 Fourth Avenue North, Suite 700, Nashville, TN 37219-2417, www.nasba.org, or
615.880.4200.

Upcoming Events

Tuesday, May 10 Board of Directors and Committee Chairs Joint Meeting

Tuesday, May 17 May Chapter Meeting
Thursday, June 2 Networking Luncheon—Big Ed’s Pizza on Memorial Parkway

Don’t forget to check your inbox for invites to chapter meetings and networking events. If you
are not receiving these invites and would like to, please contact Teresa Shurtz at
teresa.shurtz@gmail.com or Florence Royer at royerfe@juno.com.
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Employment Opportunities

Visit the Member Resources on our website for the latest employment
opportunities. If you would like to receive an email with new listings every
other week or would like to post a new opening, contact Amanda White at
amanda.white@alwcpaaccounting.com.

Chapter Store

Please visit our chapter store at www.huntsvilleafwa.org to purchase a wide
variety of items featuring the Accounting & Financial Women’s Alliance
Huntsville Chapter logo. All proceeds benefit our chapter’s scholarship
fund.

Leadership Opportunities

We have several positions available on our board and committees for the
upcoming year. Please contact Becky Murphy or Leah DellaCalce if you
are interested in filling one of these positions.

April Guests & New Members

Please welcome our guests and new members for April!
Guests

Kadeidra Bowie

Eshanta Calhoun

Shakeria Hayes

Brenda Hernandez

Carlos Salas

Heather Taylor

New Members
Claire Burns
Amber Stout
Alisha Weldon
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CONNECT + ADVANCE < LEAD
Huntsville Chapter

May Membership
Anniversaries

Bonnie Banks

1988

Jessica Cassiday

2015

Casi Edwards

2008

Carey Priebe

2014




Connect - Advance - Lead

Accounting & Financial About Us

Women's Alliance The Accounting & Financial Women’s Alliance

(AFWA), originally named the American Society of

Women Accountants (ASWA), was organized in 1938

to increase the opportunities for women in all fields

AFWA Chapter 136 of accounting and finance. The first chapter was

P.0. Box 22502 chartered in Indianapolis, Indiana. Members include

Huntsville, AL 35814 . . g .

256.830.0377 partners in national, regional and local CPA firms,

www.huntsvilleafwa.org financial officers, controllers, academicians, financial

analysts and data processing consultants, college

students and recent graduates, and women returning

to the work force. Many of our members have

Find us on Facebook! attained professional certifications such as CPA,

Join our group page CMA, CIA, and CFP. The Huntsville chapter was

“AFWA—Huntsville Chapter” chartered on December 4, 1982. We hold monthly

for updates on upcoming meetings with programs of technical and educational
chapter events! value.
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AFWA Huntsville Chapter Officers 2015—2016

Name Office Contact

Becky Murphy President bmurphy@lbmc.com

Linda Peebles Secretary linda@jacquebernardcpa.com
Chandrakala Utlapalli Treasurer autlapalli@yahoo.com

Sarah Estes Director—2 year term sarah.estes@elliottdavis.com
Florence Royer Director—2 year term royerfe@juno.com

Brittany Harris Director—1 year term brittanybharris@gmail.com
Sarah Smith Director—1 year term skso002@uah.edu

Leah DellaCalce Past President leah.dellacalce@adtran.com
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